
BIKE DRIVE!  

 

 

 

  

Has someone you know outgrown their bicycle?  

- For the 2nd time, our family is running a bike drive to collect 

bikes and bike parts of all shapes, sizes, and conditions for 

Bikes for Humanity, a grassroots charity that sends bikes to 

poor African communities. These bikes give many people 

access to health care, education, and water that they 

otherwise might not have. 

- If you have any old or outgrown bikes or spare parts, please 

donate them! 

- Monetary donations are also welcome to help pay the 

shipping costs of sending the bikes to Africa. Make checks 

payable to “Bikes for Humanity- Boston” 

- For more information, visit b4h-boston.org 

- For any questions, contact enemirovsky@hotmail.com 

 
Drop your bikes off anytime between now and Monday, July 23  
Please drop off at 17 Hayden Lane, Bedford 
 
Thank you, 
The Nemirovsky Family 

 

 


